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2006 MSA reauthorization covered broad set of issues — extensive provisions for
LAPP development, and powerful set of requirements for ACLs

Required major FMP amendments to comply, even though largely patterned after
30+ years’ practice in North Pacific (and more to come to address uncertainty?)

Generally, the current MSA provides a successful framework, and major changes are
not necessary at this time

However, modifications and flexibility in some areas may be approprlate, to
minimize unnecessary impacts, with some important caveats R
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Things that are working well

* LAPP provisions

— 2006 reauthorization provided explicit authority to use LAPPs or ‘catch shares’ as a
fisheries management tool.

— Councils need maximum flexibility in program design to tailor programs to the
specific fisheries involved. o

e In the North Pacific, LAPP or 5|m|Iar catch share programs are in place fc
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Things that are working well

e Annual Catch Limits

Have been used in the North Pacific for 30 years, and are cornerstone of
sustainable fisheries management - necessary to prevent overfishing.

Some flexibility may be warranted for certain fisheries, particularly data poor stocks
(example of octopus in North Pacific)

Flexibility for mixed-stock fisheries may be warranted (need care in defining targets
and non-targets)

Flexibility also necessary to allow use of various approaches to address uncertainty
and necessary buffers.

Properly constituted SSC is appropriate body to establish maximum ACL; no need
for additional peer review in most circumstances.
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Some Additional Points and General Tenets

Legislation should allow for management flexibility in achieving conservation objectives — intended
outcomes rather than prescriptive measures. But...tradeoff between specificity and lengthy,
complex implementing regulations or ‘guidelines’.

Some requirements should be region-specific. Avoid unintended consequences to other regions
(examples — ACLs in 2006; additional LAPP requirements).

Legislation should avoid unrealistic/expensive analytical mandates/timelines for Councils, SSCs, or
NMFS (example — 2011 draft bill). And please no unfunded mandates!

Additional requirements for video broadcasting/transcripts of Council/SSC meetings offer little
marginal benefit — current practice/technology provides ample public access to meetings/records.

EM requirements should be optional tool with realistic timelines — different needs and different
progress across regions . Large mandate for NMFS and Councils could have unintended
consequences to current efforts.

Support proposed discretion to develop ecosystem plans, but overly onerous provisions could
curtail development. Recognition of forage fish considerations is well-intended, but care in
definition is critical. Same with changes to ‘bycatch’.

Legislation should avoid constraints that limit the flexibility of Councils and NMFS to respond to
changing climates and shifting ecosystemes.

Preservation and enhancement of stock assessments must remain high priority.




